
August 19,2011 

Superintendent Keith Dixon 
Duluth Public Schools ISO #709 
215 North I st Avenue East 
Duluth. h1N 55802 

Dear Superintendent Dixon: 

The Minnesota Department of Education (MOE) has reviewed information your district 
submitted regarding its proposed integration budget for school year 2011-12 (Fiscal Year 2012). 

Your district's total integration budget is approved at $2,088,016.00. This approved amount 
represents full approval of your proposal. 

If you have questions about the integration revenue program. please contact Dr. Anne M. Parks, 
Integration/Desegregation Specialist, at (651)582-8337 or anne.parks0)state.mn. us. Questions 
regarding state aid and local levy payments for integration may be directed to Sharon Peck, Pupil 
Accounting, at (651)582-8811 or sharon.peckfal,state.mn.us. 

Thank you for your work to make better schools for a better Minnesota. 

~L~9LJbG 
Heather Lindstrom ~~~~~ 
Supervisor, Education Innovation Team Assistant Commissioner 
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